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Commissioner Moore’s Post-Ian
Update

October 3, 2022

 We have experienced a life-changing storm
for many people in Florida.

In District 2, as we clean up, we have
important information to share regarding
storm debris. This is a trying time for so
many. I’m asking for your patience during
this process.

If you have any needs or questions, please call
my office at 407.836.5850.

Warmly,

Commissioner Christine Moore
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District 2

Debris Removal Contractor Will Start
Thursday, Oct. 6, 2022

Crews will start collecting large storm
debris Oct. 6, 2022.

They will make multiple passes to collect
storm debris focusing on vegetative debris
first.

After vegetative debris is picked up, crews will
collect wood products such as pieces of a
fence, and other debris like drywall, plaster,
steel, brick, clay tile, asphalt shingles, and
concrete.

Place debris on the curb at the edge of your
property.

Separate items to be collected – Put
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vegetative debris consisting of large branches,
tree limbs, logs, and plants at the curb in a
pile separate from any other kind of debris.
i.e., steel, wood, concrete, etc.

All your leaves and small debris will be
handled as normal by Orange County Solid
Waste. Make sure this debris is bagged or in
cans, as required.

Neighborhood Communication

During the hurricane, some District 2
neighborhoods were able to keep in touch with
residents due to an old-style “call chain”, e-mail
list, or via social media groups such as Facebook.

It’s always important to keep in touch with fellow
residents but can actually mean the difference
between life and death during and after a storm
like Hurricane Ian.

I’m encouraging all District 2 residents to create a
communication plan for use within your
neighborhood.

Remember, it doesn’t have to be fancy, you just
need to communicate important information.




